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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

My name is Miss Hendry and this is my 

second year teaching year 3. It has been 

wonderful getting to know all of you so far 

and I look forward to getting to know 

everyone even more as the year goes on.  

In term 1 we will be learning about: 

English - The Stone Age Boy: Writing 

narratives and diary entries. 

Maths - Place Value & Addition and 

subtraction 

History - The Stone Age  

Science - Rocks 

RE - What is it like to follow God? 

PE - Dance 

Music - Recorders 

ICT - Computing systems and 

networks 

 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are Tuesday and Friday – 

please may children come in 

wearing appropriate PE kits.   

Please can children regularly be 

using Times Tables Rock Stars 

and Spelling Shed. 

Spellings and Times tables will be 

tested on a Friday. 

Could contact books be in school 

every day please. 

Remember to check Class Dojo 

for updates and pictures of what 

we have been up to. 

Library Trip Visit - 3rd October. 


